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Wiluna WA installs remotely manageable  
FM radio re-transmission site 

 
Another new FM radio services retransmission site has now been established by STRA for the Shire of Wiluna 
in remote WA. This system now transmits Red FM, Triple J, ABC National and ABC Regional.  

 
With Wiluna being an isolated community, it is 
necessary for this re-transmission to be remotely 
accessible by our technicians.  Without remote 
management the costs to attend to even minor issues 
are prohibitively expensive. 
 
Like most of our client sites, STRA will monitor this 
system remotely from Brisbane and take care of any 
issues or glitches should that ever happen.  
 
Even simple demonstrations via the rack mounted 
monitor are possible so that we can train a local 
technician if any physical intervention is necessary. 
 
Call us if you’d like your radio retransmission services 
to have remote management. It’s a lot cheaper than 
getting a technician to distant and isolated sites. 

 
Glenn Welsh, Managing Director at STRA, said there are 
many other communities that would have more reliable 
radio and DTV transmission services if they were 
remotely managed.  The cost of travel and technicians 
time to attend a distant site can be many thousands of 
dollars. Having these services on-line to troubleshoot 
issues makes much more sense.  

For more information about this installation or 

communications, wireless technology, remote site 

monitoring and maintenance please call Satellite 

Television and Radio Australia Pty Ltd on  

Telephone: (07) 3103 0477 or email 

admin@stra.com.au 

 
 
 


